Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, Amgylchedd a Materion Gwledig

National Assembly for Wales

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

David Davies MP
Chair
Welsh Affairs Committee
House of Commons

28 March 2017

Report on The future of land management in Wales

Dear David

Thank you for taking the time to meet me to discuss 'The future of land management in Wales' report which was published by the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee on 24 March 2017. I am pleased to enclose a hard copy.

I understand your Committee has launched an inquiry into agriculture in Wales post-Brexit. I look forward to hearing the conclusions of your inquiry which I feel can be informed by our work.

As stated in our report, it was our intention to speak to Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs and the Minister of State for Agriculture, Fisheries and Food as part of our evidence gathering process. I understand you intend to invite George Eustice MP to your meetings. With this in mind, I have asked our Research Services to share the briefing which was prepared for our Members in advance of his planned appearance at our meeting in February.



I look forward to exploring opportunities for our respective committees to work together on areas of shared importance for Wales.

Yours sincerely

Mark Reckless AM

Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

Enc

